
 
 

                     Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford.  
Phone: 051 562542 

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net 
 

                             04/12/2019 
 

    

Dear Parents/Guardians,       

Christmas Decoration 

4th – 6th class have been busy making Christmas Decorations for Wexford Co. Council recycled 

art competition. One entry per class will be on Display in Wexford Co. Council Offices. 

 

Christmas Annuals 

It’s that time of year again when we take orders for the Christmas Annuals. The Annuals cost 

€4.00 each and you are under no obligation to buy these, but if you are buying them please 

put the child’s name and which annual you are ordering on the enclosed form and return it to 

the office with the money before Friday 13th December.  

 

Christmas Nativity 

The Junior Classes are busy practising for their Christmas Nativity which will be on in the church 

Tuesday 17th December @ 7.00pm. 

 

Raffle 

Our annual Christmas Raffle takes place on Friday 20th December in Ballycullane NS.  

Lines are €2.00 each and will be sent home with children and must be returned to school sold 

or unsold by Thursday 19th Dec.  

We have some lovely prizes again this year, but we are looking for Donations for our Christmas 

Hamper, see back for some ideas. Items can be dropped into the school during school hours. 

 

Cake Sale 

As you may know, we are hoping to achieve our first Amber Flag this year. The Amber Flag 

Initiative aims to promote positive Mental Health in schools. As part of this initiative, we are 

holding a fundraiser in aid of Pieta House. The Amber Flag Committee have decided to hold a 

cake sale on Thursday 19th Dec from 2pm-3pm.  

All monies raised will go to Pieta House. Your support, as always is very much appreciated.  

 

 

 

 

Le gach dea-ghu 

 
 

 

_________________________ 

Abi Walsh (Acting Principal) 
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